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Communication Wizard  

Captain Collaboration  

Cosmic Curiosity  

Resilient Ruby  

Reflection Rose  

You have reached your final week of year 4! The whole school 

cannot put in to words how proud we are of every single one of you. 

You have not only made so much progress but you have all developed 

into mature young adults who have coped brilliantly with a global 

pandemic. Well done to every single one of you! We will never forget 

this year! We have missed you all so much and we cannot wait to 

welcome you back in September. We have put together this activity 

sheet as a guide to help you celebrate your final week of year 4. 

Please send us in pictures; we would love to see how you have ended 

your final week of this school year. 

As always, we are here to celebrate with you and also here if you 

need any help. You can contact your teacher on year4@bankslane-

jun.stockport.sch.uk 

 

Use your Reflection Rose learning power to reflect 

back on your time in year 4. We have had a lot of 

fun, and even though it got cut short, we still have 

lots of happy memories of the year.  

Here are a few tasks to help you think back to some 

of the best things about being in year 4. 

Year 4 Flip book 

I am an amazing person task 

Personal Profile 

Your new teachers cannot  

wait to meet you all!   

 

We have told them all about how 

amazingly hard you all work, but it 

would be great for them to get to know 

more about you too.  

 

Write your new teacher a letter or an 

email to tell them all about yourself 

and send it to the year 5 email 

address: year5@bankslane-

jun.stockport.sch.uk  

Resilience is a skill you have all 

used and developed every single 

day during lockdown. You have 

dealt with something that we have 

never had to deal with before!  

Over summer, it is important to 

celebrate your resilience. Keep a 

diary of everything you do that 

makes you feel proud. You can 

share these with your class in 

September.  

 

Holiday diary 

You probably have hundreds of 

questions for your new teacher. What 

will school look like when we get back? 

Which topics will we be doing? Do you 

have any pets? 

There are so many questions you could 

ask! 

Write down some questions to ask on 

your first day in September. All the 

teachers and grown-ups in school will 

do their best to answer them.  

Curiosity speech bubbles 

Collaborate with your family  

by celebrating the end of the 

school year.  

You could have a party and bake a 

cake together, or cook a special 

meal. You could have a cosy film 

night or go for a walk together 

and talk about everything you have 

enjoyed this year and how much 

you have grown up.  

Send some pictures to us to show 

how you are celebrating together.  
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